
How to use our website 
 
Hello and a warm welcome to our project! 
In our English lessons, we designed a website about the U.S. Presiden>al Elec>on 2024, 
focusing on the state of Kansas. You’ll find it in this folder.  
 
Here is how to open it: 

1. Double-click on the file named “index.html”. Now, the website should open in your 
browser. If this doesn’t work and the page opens for example in your coding 
program, please click with click right on this file and choose open with and then 
choose your browser. 

2. Now, you should see our website. We hope, you enjoy it! 
 
If you s>ll have problems, please contact our English teacher Ms Buckowski 
(n.buckowski@ong.berlin). 
 
Kind regards, 
Class 9.1 


